Reminder that all bistro payments are due on the 28"
of each month.

Laund

A gentle reminder to please only deal with your own
washing when it comes to the laundry. There has been
several occasions where other homeowner’s laundry
has been removed from the driers/washing machines
still wet and left on top, this is not acceptable. If you
are waiting for a drier and there are none available
please do not remove someone else’s washing to put
yours in, you will need to wait for a machine to
become available.

Many homeowners have also had laundry go missing.
Please make sure when you are taking out/swapping
over your washing you are paying close attention to
he clothes in the wash. Several items have gone
missing without being returned. Please check you’re
washing to ensure you have no one else’s clothes, if
you do please return these to the laundry or reception.

Security

A reminder of the following —

¢ Do not let anyone in through intercom system
unless you are sure who they are. If you are not
sure please advise them to call manager on the
intercom.

e If you notice anyone follows you into the
building please alert the duty manager
immediately so we can check to make sure
they are geniune visitors.

Ongoing Maintenance

Carpet cleaning has now been completed.

I have ordered carpet dye to try and repair the
stained patches if this does not work we will have
to look at replacing carpets.

Door works ongoing — back door and front door
quotes sent to head office for new headers and have
been approved, will be fitted in due course.

Buggy store door replacement to be carried out in
next 6-8 weeks.

Announcements
Phyllis unfortunately off on long term sick, we wis
here the best. Kelsie to remain in contact with her.

Leanne and Louise have joined the care and support
team.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY!

Next homeowner meeting to be held on
Thursday 22" December 2022.

Please find on the overleaf more activities and dates 8
things upcoming.
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